
Town of Albion 
Special Meeting: Hwy Pay 

May 17, 2024 
 

Present: Supervisor Mike Faulkner 
Councilman Vern Mowers 
Councilman Corey Holcomb 
Councilman Steve Steinfeld 
Councilman Rick Stowell 
Recording Secretary: Amy J. Ford, Town Clerk 
 
 
Supervisor Faulkner called the meeting to order at 10:30am. 
 
Supervisor Faulkner stated as of now the starting pay for part-time help is $16.50/hour, $18.00/hour 
if they hold a NYS CDL license. After 5 years the maximum pay allowed for CDL B would be 
$21.13/hour and for CDL A would be $21.63/hour. Nobody that works for the Town of Albion is there 
yet. The Teamster Local #687 representative stated the board would not need to open the contract 
if they were to give raises. 
 
The Board discussed mandatory training for the diƯerent equipment used. 
 
A tier system was discussed that would reflect the pay rate according to the education/training 
received. Also discussed was how the workers now (MEO) could obtain a level of HEO. 
 
The Board will hold another special meeting to discuss this issue more on May 31, 2024, at 8:00am. 
 
Supervisor Faulkner called the special meeting to a close at 11:32am.  
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Amy J. Ford 
Town Clerk 


